George Burton ——————————————

From: Drew Smith

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 2:15 PM
To: George Burton

Subject: Casa Blanca Gate Change

Good Afternoon George,

Since | will be unable to attend the public hearing on September 6 regarding the addition of an egress gate for Casa
Blanca Estates, | wanted to take a moment to express my support. As a resident in the community with 2 teenage
drivers, it is not uncommon to leave our community and turn onto Casa Blanca Drive with many pedestrians, bicycles or
both present. It certainly feels to me like the requirement to have everyone exiting the community come to a complete
stop will only increase the safety of the community exit.

Please let me know if you have any questions, but | am in support of the SUP amendment change that is required to
install the egress gate.

Sincerely,

Drew Smith
Founder and CEQO
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